

Promoting wellness and recovery

Mike DeWine, Governor • Lori Criss, Director • 30 E. Broad St. • Columbus, OH 43215 • (614) 466-2596 • mha.ohio.gov

To: Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate

Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

Cc: Carrie Kuruc – Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office

Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

From: Emily Henry

Staff Counsel

Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services

Date: March 22, 2021

Subject: Response Memo for CSI Recommendation of March 16, 2021

Thank you for your recent review of the rules process for Ohio Administrative Code Chapter 5122-40 Rules. Based upon your recommendation for no change to the rules, the Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services will proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

AMR p(189894) pa(334818) d: (775126) print date: 07/02/2025 10:10 AM